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This document summarizes the recent status of work on H.263:

1. Annexes U, V, and W were approved (decided) at the SG16 meeting in November 2000.  However they have not yet been published and have not yet appeared as “pre-published” text either.  I don’t know why, and we should contact the secretariat to determine when the publication will occur.

2. Annex X was “consented” at the SG16 meeting in November, 2000 under the new alternative approval process (AAP).  A “last call” for comments was issued and was completed on Feb 28.  Comments from four organizations were received (PictureTel, the Communication Industries Association of Japan, the Japanese national body, and Motorola).  PictureTel’s comments were minor and editorial.  The other three organizations made essentially the same comment – advocating the removal of arbitrary slice ordering (ASO) from the Wireless profiles (profiles 3 and 4).  The group agreed by correspondence to support the changes that were requested by these organizations, and  a modified text was forwarded to the secretariat.  This text is now in an “additional review” period which should complete within a few days.  No comments have yet been received.  Thus H.263 Annex X may receive final approval within a few days.

3. A draft implementer’s guide has been drafted by the group (editor: Gary Sullivan), and is registered as an input to this meeting.  Not much work has really been done on this lately, but not much more should be needed.  If the appropriate amount of effort is devoted to this, there seems to be no reason that this can’t be completed and approved at the May/June meeting of SG16 in Porto Seguro, Brazil.

4. A draft test model appendix has been drafted by the group (editor: Stephan Wenger).  This hasn’t been worked on much lately.  It is not in perfect shape, but is probably good enough for adoption at the May/June meeting of SG16 in Porto Seguro, Brazil.
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